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When did you finish your PGT course at the RVC? 
 

I am one of the more recent graduates, finishing my Masters in Wild Animal 
Biology last year (2014). 

 



interests. Now in my own research I find their names cropping up in science papers 
and I kick myself for not making more of an effort! 

 
What did you think of the learning and research facilities at the RVC? 

 
The course was in collaboration with the Zoological Society of London and as such we 
had access to different zoos, organisations and hands on experience with wild 
animals. I am one of those people that learns by doing and the learning and research 
facilities at the RVC allowed me to harvest that.  


